G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25/ 050

DATE- 06 OCTOBER 2024

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that on Monday, 7th October 2024, the school will
function as per the usual timings, from 8:00 AM to 12:30 PM, for Grades
Nursery to VIII. The school will be celebrating Dussehra festival internally
with performances and Dandiya among students, and all students are
required to come dressed in traditional attire (Boys in Kurta Sets and Girls
in Suits). Participants in events should arrive in their respective costumes.

Please ensure that your child brings only their lunch and a water bottle for
the day.

Additionally, the school will remain closed from 8th October 2024 to 14th
October 2024 for Dussehra holidays.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Warm regards,

Team G D Goenka, Arrah
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